
From: REDACTED
Sent: Friday, 29 May 2015 3:32 PM
To: REDACTED

Subject: Senate Select Committee on Health public hearing in Broken Hill on 10 
June

Hello everyone

If you have been notified of the Senate Select Committee on Health public 
hearing in Broken Hill on 10 June (attached), Stuart has directed that members 
of the Executive are not to attend the public hearing or the round table 
discussions.

thanks

REDACTED

Chief Executive Unit
Kincumber House, Morgan Street, Broken Hill NSW 2880
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